These minutes are not official until voted upon at the next Board of Education meeting.

MINUTES
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT #326 – LOGAN
MONDAY, September 15, 2025
  
Logan Unified School District #326 Board of Education, met for a special meeting in the board room at 305 N Sherman St, Logan, KS, to conduct school business.  Members present when the meeting was called to order were: Jim Ashmore, President; Wade Brumbaugh, Vice-President; Shane DeBoer, member; Brandi Archer, member; Phil Gottstine, member; Christina Delimont, member and Ryan Grammon, member.
 
Officials present:  Michael Gower, Superintendent; David Kirkendall, Principal, and Jordyn Leggett, Clerk.

Other Interested Persons:  Robin Van Laeys, Trent Gottschalk, Taden Gottschalk, Michael Delimont, Cathy States, Sam States, Mark Kats, Adam States, Henry States, and Dustin Breese.
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Jim Ashmore, President, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
 
6-or-8-man Football:   There was a lot of discussion to the pros and cons of playing in each division.  KSHSAA enrollment numbers for schools to play 8-man football have been dropped to 110, our numbers are at 34, so we would be playing much larger schools.  6-man is now KSHSAA sanctioned and most of the schools within our league are now going to be 6-man.  Concerns were voiced regarding the safety of students playing against the larger schools and the ability to be competitive.  Brandi Archer moved to play 6-man football for the 2026-2027 and 2027-2028 school year.  Ryan Grammon seconded.  Motion carried 7-0.

ADJOURNMENT:  With no further business, President Ashmore adjourned the meeting at 6:28 p.m. 
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